RECOMMENDATION

Power Grid sub-station is very essential in Giridih District as there is no other power
sub-station in giridih due to which there is always a problem of low voltage and less
period of electric supply. Further this project will help to generate employment to
local people. Hence establishment of power grid Sub-station at Badkisaria (Tola-
Mandhaniya) 4.05ha. near Giridih district is recommended for improvement &

enhancement of power supply.
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